
MEMORANDUM 
 
June 17, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Dedication of Gulf Coast Crime Lab 
 
 
The Department of Public Safety is opening a new Crime Lab in Biloxi, moving their 
operations from rented space to a new state-owned building.  You will be introduced by 
either Commissioner David Huggins or Ken Winter, Director of the Crime Lab. 


